

Jet Centro, Sheffield

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems November 2021

Hello,

We hope this finds you well as we are getting ready for the Christmas season! Thank you for taking the time to read our latest newsletter – please read on to find out the latest updates on the External Wall Systems project.

Building Safety Fund Application

We are still awaiting an update from the Building Safety Fund following the technical eligibility submission of our application to the fund. As we have previously said, although this is frustrating, it is unfortunately quite common for the process to take this period of time. We will be in touch just as soon as we have any correspondence from the fund to share.

Project Update

The opening up works to the building were undertaken on the 1st - 2nd of November 2021. We are now awaiting the full results of the survey, which we hope to have in the coming weeks.

We would like to thank all those who assisted in the undertaking of the survey by allowing access where required.

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find copies of this and all previous newsletters here.

You'll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to share before then, we will reach out. As always our team are on-hand to answer any questions at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Thank you,

LIV Group

Visit our Website for Updates

Click here to see a web copy of this emai

Copyright © 2021 LIV

All rights reserved.

%SENDER-INFO%

Click here to unsubscribe